[image: cid:image001.png@01D55106.31D0AA70]
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 12, 2019
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENTS FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO AND COMMISSIONER MOSTOFI ON TRUMP ADMINISTRATION’S PUBLIC CHARGE RULE

Statement from Mayor Bill de Blasio:

“The President is launching a direct assault on our immigrant brothers and sisters. The America we know was built by hardworking dreamers from all over the world. That’s the America we’re fighting to protect. To our immigrant New Yorkers: we stand with you now and always. To our president: we’ll see you in court.”

Statement from the Mayor’s Office of Immigrant Affair’s Commissioner Bitta Mostofi:

“The ‘public charge’ rule is yet another attempt by the Trump administration to instill fear and concern among working immigrant families, but rest assured New Yorkers are fighters and the City will do everything in our power to ensure people have the resources they need to at this critical time. If you are worried or have questions about how ‘public charge’ could impact you or your loved ones, you can call ActionNYC at 311 or 1-800-354-0365 and say ‘public charge’ to access city-funded, trusted legal advice. The City is here to help you make the right decision for you and your family.”
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